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The Jess Cup 
The Jess Cup is awarded each week to a 
child who has displayed exemplary 
behaviour and contribution to school life. 
Congratulations to last week’s winner, 
Megan Magdziak!  

 

 

Staffing News 
Last week we sadly said goodbye to Miss Duffy. We 
wish her all the very best as she begins her university 
course. She has promised to visit us whenever she can. 
On Monday we welcomed Miss Williamson who will be 
working in Year 5. We are delighted she has joined us!  
 

 

School Photographs 
Our school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 20th October for F1, F2, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y6 
individual photographs then again on Wednesday 21st October for Y5. 
Unfortunately due to current restrictions we will not be able to offer photographs to wider family 
members or with siblings 

Reading Books 
Thank you to all those who have 
returned school reading books that 
children took home before lockdown. 
We are still very short of Read Write Inc 
home reading books. You will appreciate 
that books are a significant investment 
at school so we ask that any books still 
at home could be returned as soon as 
possible. Thank you! 

Special Lunch – Thursday 1st October! 
Choice of Pizza or Chicken Nuggets 

Jacket potato and chilled choice 
 

 
Raffle ticket with every school lunch with a prize every 

time! Pay via www.schoolgateway.com  and order 
your lunch in school that morning. 
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Mobile Phones 
Children should only bring a mobile phone to school if they are making their own way home. It will need 
to be switched off in school and kept in a coat pocket. Children will be responsible for the phone during 
the school day. Parents/carers will be informed if a phone is used during the school day. 

Reading 
Book of the Week! 

This week, Mrs Evans is 
recommending… 
Tap the Magic Tree by Christie 
Matheson. This book is great for 
anyone who likes to see the 
seasons change– see Mrs Evans 
if you’d like to be in the queue 
to read it!  

 

For Sale 
Foundation Stage are replacing their 
tricycles with balance bikes and so 
we have a number of tricycles for 
sale at a cost of £15. Please contact 
the office if you would like to buy 
one! 

 

School Councillors 
 

Each class has been voting for house captains and the following 
children have been voted in by their peers. 
 
F2 – Will Hickling and Imogen Lendrum 
Y1 – Pearl Steadman and Lydia Turner 
Y2 – Agam Gill and Jenson Patton 
Y3 – Harry Hudson and Zak Milner 
Y4 – Filip Kuzniak and Ffion Jones 
Y5 – Rosie Gillespie and Logan Sharman 
Y6 – Theo Swann and Daisy Stone 
Clerk to the Council – Joe Jackson 
 

Well done to everyone who delivered a speech and thank you to 
those who have taken on this responsibility! 

Please remember that if your child has paracetamol/Calpol in the 
morning they cannot attend school that day.  
As a school, we are following DfE guidelines with regard to children 
displaying any symptoms of COVID19. The guidelines state… 

If anyone in the school becomes unwell with a new and persistent cough 
or a high temperature, or has a loss of or change in, their normal sense of 
taste or smell (anosmia), they must be sent home and advised to 
follow guidance for households with possible or confirmed coronavirus 
(COVID-19) infection, which sets out that they should self-isolate for at 
least 10 days and should arrange to have a test to see if they have 
coronavirus (COVID-19).Other members of their household (including any 
siblings) should self-isolate for 14 days from when the symptomatic 
person first had symptoms. 

 
These guidelines would also apply if your child became unwell with any 
of the same symptoms at home. Thank you for your continued support. 
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